
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

26 November 2020 
 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

A Return to A Full School Opening on Monday 30 November 2020 
 

Many thanks for your support of the partial school closure this week. We are so proud of our 

students for engaging with the multitude of lessons that have been live streamed into homes. 

In addition, I would like to thank our staff for engaging with this new form of teaching so 

successfully. It is certainly a style of teaching that no member of staff ever envisaged taking 

place before the current pandemic! 

  

I am pleased to report that we will see a return to a full school opening on Monday, following 

the anticipated return of a significant number of teaching staff who are currently self-

isolating. It should be noted that in the event of another significant staffing reduction, we 

would apply these same partial closure measures again. To support contingency planning for 

families, we would utilise the same pattern of days for year groups as implemented this week. 

I would like to stress that it is our intention to keep the school open for all year groups and our 

safety measures strongly support this aim. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Dr C Eardley 

Head of School 

 

 


